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Dear Planning Inspectorate,

I urge you to consider this issue extremely carefully. As you must be well aware,
The World Heritage 2021 Committee felt that the present proposals will have a significant
adverse impact on Stonehenge. That should be enough at least to cause you to re-consider.

And indeed, alternative routes have not been properly considered. These, such as a
southern bypass route, should be investigated as serious alternatives. 

The time to be uncompromisingly serious about the environment is right now. As
you know, the UN Panel on climate change has warned that this is our last chance to
counteract global warming. 

Properly protecting Stonehenge, conserving it free of damage for future generations to
enjoy, would be a good place to start. 

I hope the symbolism of this does not escape you.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Waley 




